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ENTITY PROJECT - A Female Driven Cast
Horror Film by Jandae Percem

LOS ANGELES, CA, USA, March 28, 2019
/EINPresswire.com/ -- The award-
winning horror film "Entity Project”
screened at the North Hollywood
Cinefest on March 22nd in Los Angeles.
The festival opened with a robust red-
carpet arrivals line, with stars such as
Billy Zane(Titanic), Alison Eastwood
(The Mule), Robert Patrick (Terminator
2), and Frankie Muniz (Agent Cody
Banks), among others.

The film has multiple awards and
several official selection nominations at
film festivals across the U.S. including
Utah Film Festival and North
Hollywood Cinefest Film Festival. The
cast is female driven including director and the producer Jandae Percem, who also stars. Other
cast members include Valentina Ospina, Gia Maulbeck, Carolina Levi, Talisha Williams, Stephanie
Geiger and Ken Raboy.

The story is about a young driven director gathering five of her girlfriends for a fun weekend in
upstate New York for the opportunity to develop her newest documentary. There's a strange
energy in the house and things begin to go south quickly, more disturbing than they could have
ever imagined.

The film's director and producer Jandae Percem said, "We worked hard to capture this content to
give horror film fans a film worth watching. | was directing, shooting and acting at the same time
which was exhausting but exciting at the same time. | always wanted to produce my own feature
film and this was a great way to get things started. Our ambition is paying off with the
recognition and great feedback we receive from festivals and audiences alike”.

Jandae emphasized the importance of directing and producing as a first time female film-maker
as a positive influence for women film-makers.

“Our film was awarded the Best Director award and the award for Best Feature Film - for a first
time film-maker this was a great motivation for me to start on my next film which is about post-
partum depression, a topic which is an underestimated problem that exists worldwide.”

Jandae’s next project is an important topic to her and she hopes to continue to bring content to


http://www.einpresswire.com

audiences that highlight struggles through great story telling.
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